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Hot lunch menu: Poppyseed chicken, bread, applesauce and an ice cream treat 

  
Hot lunch servers:      
Feb. 8:  Amanda M, Kelly W, Tonia W, Kalie K 
Feb. 15: Linette M, Courtney A, Heather H, Kristen DJ 
Feb. 22: Ashley B, Amber VM, Candice A, Chelsey VB 
Feb. 29:  Becky VM, Christiana W, Dawn A, Lisa S 
 

All bus routes running this week! 
 
School Board 
The HPRC School board will meet at 7 PM on Wednesday, Feb. 7, at the school. 
 

Basketball 
The boys' basketball season came to a close this past Saturday with the 8th grade tournament at Western 
Christian.  The boys defeated Ireton, lost a close game to Sanborn, defeated Sheldon, and lost another close game 
to Sanborn to finish 2nd in the tournament.  Thanks to Mr. Kyle Brummel for all his work with both the 7th and 8th 
grade teams this year; it is much appreciated.  Thanks also to those who helped keep score book, ran the clock, and 
the bus drivers who transported the team to away games during the year as well.   

 
Old Pictures needed 
The 100 Anniversary of the PRC committee is asking for pictures of our original school building, our original school 
board, or pictures of early history school events.  If you have any pictures of interest, please bring them to the school 
office.  Be sure your pictures are clearly identified so we can get them back to you.  Thanks! 
 

3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 
The 3-on-3 Basketball Tournament hosted by the HPRCS Guild is scheduled for Friday, March 8, starting at 4 PM. 
Please see details on the attached registration form. Forms are due February 23. Please hand in to the office. Also, 
please contact Wendy Van Donge at 441-5222 if you are willing to volunteer for score table or as a referee.  
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
February 

7: Board meeting 

14: 2:30 dismissal 

19: President’s Day – no school 

23: All-school program 

28: 2:30 dismissal 

March 

22: Visitors Day - PM 

 

 

 

 



 

Belated Happy Birthday to Lani Andringa & Brennan Warner who had a 
birthday on January 30! 

Happy Birthday to Makenna Villalobos and Trevor De Jong today, Feb. 5, and 
Mrs. Verna Westra on Feb. 10! 


